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Dear Sarah
 
Thank you for asking the parish to provide the detail requested on the method of re-adhesion for
the marouflage panels at Christ Church, Erith. I have, with the parish’s permission, also spoken
with the conservator, Tom Organ, to ask some more detailed questions and I can confirm that
the Council is satisfied with the approach to be taken regarding the panels. The proposed
treatment is appropriately cautious, to stabilise where the canvas is lifting, without resorting to
further unnecessary detachment. Any inaccessible areas of detachment will be treated by
injection so that no further damage is caused.
 
The conservator has also assured me that he will communicate with the parish, once works are
underway, if there is any change to the general approach, materials or methods taken in
stabilising them. We are of course happy to remain involved, if that will be of help.
 
With best regards,
 
Tracy Manning
Church Buildings Officer (Conservation)
 
Please note my working days are Monday-Thursday
 
Cathedral and Church Buildings Division
Church House, Great Smith Street, London SW1P 3AZ
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